
What's new in helping you look as young as you feel 
from  Dr. Earl H. Parrish and the professional staff of

 the Parrish Cosmetic & Plastic Surgery Center.

Enhancing your beauty... 
from within!

541-779-7275
1-800-458-0684

Dr. Parrish is retiring.
For over 35 years, Dr. Parrish has helped men and 
women in southern Oregon and northern California 
look and feel terrific. Through June of 2014 he will 
continue to provide the same quality of care to his 
patients that they have come to expect.

After June, his focus will shift. There is work to 
do oveseas, fellow plastic surgeons to advise, 
traveling to be done with his wife Rosemary, 
and grandchildren to enjoy. 

Until then, he will continue to perform 
surgery Monday - Thursday as usual and the 
office will run the same with the same hours 
through June, 2014.  So there is plenty of 
time to schedule surgery and appointments. 
As always, consultations are complimentary. 

With the holidays around the corner start planning your holiday skincare now. 
Get a Facial - Giving a boost to your normal skin care routine with a facial 
can really help guarantee glowing skin.
Get the "Forever Young" Treatment with BBL - The best way to 
reverse sun damage and aging skin is with the Sciton BBL treatment.  
You'll feel vibrant and more younger looking just in time for your parties.
Get your Holiday Makeover with Fillers and Botox - Restore 
fullness and smooth away lines instantly.  You'll be stunning for the holidays!
If you want a new holiday lip color, a good moisturizer for the changing 
weather, longer and darker lashes, whatever it is, we've got everything 
you need to complete your holiday look!

Holiday Skincare

www.dr-parrish.com                                                                                                                                       701 Golf View Drive, Medford, OR 97504    

HOLIDAY 
OPEN HOUSE
COME CELEBRATE THE 
HOLIDAYS WITH DR. PARRISH 
AND HIS STAFF WEDNESDAY, 
NOVEMBER 20! 
Festivities begin at 5pm and 
will last until 8pm.  We'll be 
offering great discounts 
including 25% off all skin 
care and makeup products and 50% off Sciton laser 
treatments. Giveaways, Q&A with product reps, 
hors d'oeuvres and much 
more! RSVP now to 
save your space!  

Dr. Parrish
through the
years.

Fall 2013Changes
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      To my valued and loyal patients of these past    
   years, I want to express my deepest appreciation as  
   I announce that I have decided to retire on June 30th,  
              2014.  This was not a decision easily made as I still   
            love what I do every day and truly enjoy working with  
       each of you to achieve the results you seek.  It seems  
      like it was such a short while ago when I arrived in the Rogue 
    Valley and began my practice and I have always   
        valued my choice to live here in Southern Oregon. 
    We truly do live in God’s Country here.

My current plan is to continue to work my full surgical schedule until sometime 
in June.  Once I have retired, my goals will be to focus more on family and some 
more time for recreation, including skiing, biking, hiking, and fly fishing.  I also 
plan to do more surgical mission trips of longer duration.  My wife and I would 
like to serve in Africa if an opportunity arises.  During my practice years we have 
worked in Indonesia, Nepal, India, Turkey and Guatemala.  I will continue my 
Guatemala work but would like to volunteer for work in other countries as well.

Our office will be open as usual and all the current staff will remain.  We will 
continue to offer all our current services including laser therapy, Coolsculpt, 
Botox and other injectables with Debra, and Chelsey’s aesthetician services.  
I know from conversations with many of you that you are planning to schedule a 
surgery before I retire, so I am trying to give you sufficient notice so you too can 
plan. Also we are planning a Holiday Open House here at our office in Medford 
0n November 20, so be on the lookout for further information on that event.  
I hope to see you there.

Again, thank you for all your support and confidence in choosing me to provide 
for the surgical needs of you and your families over all these years.

God Bless You All, Earl Parrish, MD

from the
desk of 
Dr. Parrish

Changes

Visit us online
Click               to visit our 
website, where you’ll find descriptions 
of all our services, meet our staff and 
check out our facilities. 
Become a fan of Dr. Parrish on 
Facebook by clicking                     Here

Here

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Medford-OR/Parrish-Cosmetic-Plastic-Surgery-Medford-Oregon/284354618953
http://www.dr-parrish.com/

